
The Board and staff of Bald Head Association have done our very best to help prevent the spread of 
the coronavirus to our property owner members, staff members and guests who visit the Association. 
With that in mind, we have put the following policies in place:

• All visitors to Bald Head Association's office must wear a face covering
• Face coverings must be worn by attendees of large events, such as wedding receptions

and art show
• Social distancing of six feet is encouraged
• Outdoor activities are encouraged rather than staying indoors
• Meetings of the BHA Board and Association committees are held remotely when possible; face

coverings are not required for these socially-distanced meetings
• Face coverings are required for unvaccinated attendees of exercise classes. Those who are

vaccinated may choose to wear a mask but are not required to do so
• The Association Center’s kitchen and restrooms are not accessible to visitors
• Some BHA staff work remotely from home and staff schedules have been staggered to reduce the

number of people in the building at any one time

In addition, BHA has placed sanitizer-dispensing stations throughout the facility and placed detailed 
signage in the restrooms regarding CDC protocols for handwashing. “High-touch” areas and restrooms 
are sanitized frequently and the building is disinfected weekly.

But, the chance of exposure cannot be completely eliminated.

Please do not enter the premises unless you are wearing a mask or other face covering. You 
should not enter if you are experiencing a fever or other any other symptom that is associated 
with COVID-19 or if you have recently been in contact with an individual who has COVID-19.
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